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I would like to take a minute to state my disapproval of LD227. First of all, abortion 
and transgender medical care are not/should not be a RIGHT!  Once again, the 
government of Maine is attempting to play with baby's and children's lives. In the 
case of abortion, a life is a life whether still in the womb or not. Abortion is murder! 
And, secondly, it is obvious that the State of Maine is also trying to take away the 
rights of parents to make decisions for their children. We need to let children be 
children and should help them accept and embrace the gender God made them. . . 
rather than encouraging them to go through dangerous (barbaric) surgeries. In most 
cases, the child is not old enough to make such an important decision and does not 
know the dangers.  To allow this to happen (and even pay for it with tax payers 
money) without parent approval, or even parent knowledge sometimes, is horrific! 
We also need to let parents be parents and do what they believe is best for the 
children.  In MOST cases, that is not for the state to decide.  
Please vote against (or KILL) this bill ! ! ! 


